Landing Residents
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Laurie Harris Wirz <laurieharris@utah.gov Wed, Nov 6, 2013 at 1:03 PM
To: William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>, Marialie Martinez <marmartinez@utah.gov>
Bce: Melanie Relf <mreif@utah.gov>

Bill and Maria,

| received a phone call from Raeleen Duncan regarding some developments on Docket 13-2477-02, the Formal
Complaint of Eagle's Landing Residents. RaelLeen is one of the complainants in this case. Her contact
information is 801-687-6699. She alleges that since "Dawe" received the complaint (Monday, November 4th), he
has taken the key to the water tank so that the residents do not have the ability to refill it, and that he has
threatened some of the residents with shutting off the water to their homes. She will be submitting these
allegations via email to me, which | will then forward to you. | wanted to make you aware of these developments.

Sincerely,

Laurie Harris Wirz

Public Serice Commission
801-530-6742
laurieharris@utah.gov

Marialie Martinez <marmartingez@utah.gov> Wed, Nov6, 2013 at 1:41 PM
To: Laurie Harris Wirz <laurieharris@utah.gov>
Cc: William Duncan <wduncan@utah.gov>

Thanks Laurie.

[Quoted text hidden]
Marialie Martinez
Commaerce Manager |
Divsion of Public Utilities
marmartinez@utah.gov
(801) 530-6604



